
 

 

Our Fantastic Annual Meeting/Picnic is Back for 2022! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

S H A R I N G 
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SFCU 60th Anniversary Celebration 
2022 Annual Meeting & Picnic 

When:  Tuesday June 14th from 6-8PM (Flag Day)  
Where: Ferris Goodridge American Legion 

         691 Trimmer Rd, Spencerport, NY 14559 
 

Gift Baskets, Reports, Board Elections, Announcements, & Great Food 
 

This is a member only event.  You must register for it ahead of  time.  
Registration opens May 2nd and ends June 8th.  Call 585-352-6890,  

or visit our website to register. www.spnfcu.org  



               

 
Alternative Banking  

24 Hour Audio Voice Response 

1-877-955-4776  

Balance Inquiry, Transfers,  

and Loan Payments 

 

Internet Banking at 

www.spnfcu.org 

Account information, statements, transfers, loan and 

Visa payments, loan applications, 

 Internet Bill-Pay and more!  

 

ATMS 

Surcharge Free ATMS are available at ESL FCU, Reliant 

FCU, Ever$Green FCU, Summit FCU, ST Pius X FCU, and  

Westside Community FCU 

 

Night Deposit Drop Box 

Located under the drive up canopy.  

(Note: Items placed in the night deposit after 8:30AM, 

will not be processed until the following business day) 

                                                                            

           PO Box 86    2775 Spencerport Road    Spencerport, NY 14559    Phone: 585-352-6890    Fax: 585-352-1899    www.spnfcu.org 

HOURS 
 Mon-Wed 8:30AM-4:00PM 

Thursdays: 8:30AM-5:00PM 

Fridays: 8:30AM-6:00PM 

HOLIDAYS 

Monday May 30th  (Memorial Day) 

Monday June 20th (Juneteenth) 

Monday July 4th  

Dennis Pelletier Youth Hall of Fame 
 

Once again this year, SFCU is the financial 
sponsor for the Dennis Pelletier Youth Hall 

of Fame.  5 amazing youth are being 
inducted on May 11th.   The induction 

ceremony takes place at the Ogden Town 
Hall large meeting room at 5:30 PM  

 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES!! 
 

Interested in learning more about 
volunteering for the  

SFCU Board of Directors 
 or the Supervisory Committee?    

 
Contact SFCU Nominations chairperson 

Carol Oehlbeck at 585-208-5398 
(Leave a message if no answer) 

 

Drive Up Retaining Wall Update 
 
We have hired MRB Group as our structural 
engineering firm.  They have done testing and are 
in the process of creating plans for us and getting 
pricing for us on the repairs and changes that would 
need to be made. 
 
We apologize that it has to remain closed and 
unfortunately it will not be reopening anytime soon.   
 
Please call ahead if you have difficulty walking into 
our building and we’ll bring your transaction out to 
your car for you.   585-352-6890  
 
We applied for a Small Credit Union Grant from the 
NY Credit Union Foundation and were awarded 
$3000 toward the engineering costs of this project. 
 

SAVE THE DATE:   ANNUAL MEETING AND PICNIC 60 TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION IS 06/14/2022   

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000
and backed by the full faith and credit of the United States Government

National Credit Union Administration,  a U.S. Government Agency

NCUA
 Where are worth more than money” people 
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